
 
 

REDEMPTION CENTER AGREEMENT TO RETAILER EXEMPTION 
 

*ALL FIELDS OF THIS FORM MUST BE COMPLETED IN ORDER TO BE ACCEPTED* 
 
Retailer Name Seeking Exemption: _______________________________________________ 
 
State law (10 V.S.A. § 1523) requires retailers of beverages covered in Vermont’s beverage container 
redemption law (a.k.a. “Bottle Bill”) to accept for redemption any containers of a kind, size, and brand sold by 
that retailer, unless they have prior approval from the Secretary of the Agency of Natural Resources exempting 
them from this requirement “if a redemption center or centers are established that serve a public need” under 
10 V.S.A. §1523(b). 
 
Certified Redemption Center Name:  ________________________________________________  

Redemption Center Physical Location:  ______________________________________________  

Mailing Address:  _______________________________________________________________  

Contact Name:  ________________________________ Phone:  __________________________  

Email:  _______________________________     

I/we, the owners or operators of the Redemption Center listed above, attest that exempting the 
Retailer listed above from redeeming beverages that they sell will have no impact on our 
capacity to manage the anticipated increase in empty beverage containers at our Redemption 
Center, and further that our Redemption Center is currently able to redeem a customer’s 
beverage containers with average wait times of approximately 20 minutes or less. 
 
The information contained in this form is complete and true to the best of my knowledge.  I 
understand that this retailer exemption will remain in effect only so long as my redemption 
center continues to operate and serve the public need as referenced above. 
 
 ____________________________________  
Printed Name of Redemption Center Owner/Operator 
 
 
 ____________________________________   __________________________________  
Signature of Redemption Center Owner/Operator Date of Signature 
 
 
 
 
Retailer seeking exemption must submit this completed form along with their Retailer 
Exemption Request Form to:  
 
Rebecca Webber, Vermont’s Beverage Container Law Administrator (802-522-3658) 
by email: rebecca.webber@vermont.gov; or by mail: DEC Waste Management & Prevention Division, Attn: 
Rebecca Webber, 1 National Life Drive - Davis 1, Montpelier, VT 05620-3704 

mailto:rebecca.webber@vermont.gov

